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It is hereby certified that Mike Zeller has been selected by the employees of the  
Transportation Agency for Monterey County as the Employee of the Quarter for April 1 – June 30, 2016. 

 

The Agency employees recognize Mike Zeller for being helpful in keeping staff computers functioning, setting  
up the new TAMC webpage, implementing the Regional Development Impact Fee program, and participation 

in the development of the Transportation Safety and Investment Plan. Staff also recognizes him for 
converting the Agency to a new and improved agenda management program. 

 

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Transportation Agency for Monterey County,                                 
it is our great pleasure to recognize Mike Zeller for his exemplary service. 
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